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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 

COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS 

 

WCI STUDENTS HOST “TASTE OF AFRICA” LUNCHEON 

Kennedy-King College 

 

 

 

  THE CHANCELLOR 

 

REPORTS that the premier Washburne Culinary Institute “Taste of Africa” lunch buffet held 

Thursday, October 8, 2010,  was a monumental success and gastronomical 

delight.  Over 100 students, faculty, administrators, community residents and 

workers filled the Great Hall and enjoyed delicious  exquisitely presented “African 

inspired cuisine” and finely sculpted scrumptious dessert treats in the Great Hall; 

and   

that Provost William Reynolds says based on the success of the event there will 

be encore servings.  Tickets for the luncheons must be purchased in advance 

through the KKC Business Office in the “W” Building.  The $8.00 tickets offer you 

the best lunch buffet in town. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Cheryl L. Hyman 

Chancellor 
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